
 

 

  
  
  
Ref: KH/MHA/LS/Extra-Curricular Opportunities   
 
11th September 2024  
 
  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  

  
  
   
This week has seen the start of extra-curricular activities at Barr Beacon School. We have a 
variety of exciting opportunities available, and we look forward to welcoming as many 
pupils as possible, from all year groups.  
 
A complete timetable of all available extra-curricular opportunities for this half-term can be 
found at https://barrbeaconschool.co.uk/extra-curricular/. The timetable includes all 
information regarding the nature and purpose of each activity, as well as the venue and 
expected finish times.   
  
All pupils will be dismissed at the end of each activity, according to the timetable, with all 
pupils then exiting the school site via the Sports Hall gate. We would ask that suitable 
arrangements are made for your child’s journey home, as the school bus service will not be 
running at this time.  
  
If you have any queries, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  
   

 
Yours sincerely,  

   
Mrs K Hibbs   
Headteacher  
 

 

https://barrbeaconschool.co.uk/extra-curricular/
mailto:postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk

